
 

 

 

Wylie City Council 

AGENDA REPORT 
 
 

Department: Purchasing  Account Code: 100-5411-58510 

Prepared By: Kirby Krol    

     

 
Subject  

Consider, and act upon, the approval of purchasing a 2026 International 6-yard Dump Truck from Southwest International 

Trucks, Inc. in the estimated amount of $123,208.36 through a cooperative purchasing agreement with BuyBoard and 

authorizing the City Manager to execute all necessary documents. 

 
Recommendation  

Motion to approve the Item as presented. 

 
Discussion  

 

The Stormwater Division is requesting approval to purchase a 6-yard Dump Truck to assist with City repairs and conduct 

routine maintenance at locations citywide. 

 

Currently, the Stormwater Division shares a 12-yard dump truck with the Streets Division. The 12-yard dump truck is difficult 

to navigate narrow streets, alleys, and drainage easements. This decreases efficiency and poses safety concerns for the crew, 

residents, and vehicles parked on the street.  

 

The purchase of this additional, smaller 6-yard dump truck will assist in carrying machinery to and from job sites, and improve 

the efficiency and safety of the Stormwater Division operations. 

 

Funds for this purchase were approved in the FY2024-2025 budget. Staff recommends the purchase of a 2026 International 

Dump Truck from Southwest International Trucks, Inc. in the estimated amount of $123,208.36 through a cooperative 

purchasing agreement with Buyboard through Southwest International Trucks, Inc.  

 

The City is authorized to purchase from a cooperative purchasing program with another local government or a local 

cooperative organization pursuant to Chapter 791 of the Texas Government Code and Section 271 Subchapter F of the Local 

Government Code; and by doing so satisfies any State Law requiring local governments to seek competitive bids for items. 

 

(Wylie No. 2025-77 / BuyBoard No. 723-23) 

 

 
 


